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The post quantum crypto group is preparing a poster about their project. Lily and I had a short
meeting and we think that to have a similar poster for lightweight crypto would be useful, for the
visibility of the project.
So, I will make a submission today or tomorrow, including all of our names. I hope you don’t object.
The poster will be due on sometime beginning of October.
Thanks!
Meltem
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